
Knoxville Explosion Welcomes Newest Platinum Sponsor!
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The  Knoxville Explosion would like to welcome our newest Organization Sponsor, the  Carolina
Ale House!  We are very thankful  and appreciative of the community support from our
sponsors, especially our  platinum sponsors!   We will be announcing  a date in
future for an Explosion Day at our most gracious sponsor’s facility,  check our their delicious
menu at https://www.carolinaalehou
se.com/our-restaurants/knoxville-tn/
.
 
They are located at 
9045 Kingston Pike Knoxville, Tennessee  37923.
 
Pay it forward folks and help  patronize the newest member to the Knoxville Explosion family!
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